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 Empire

INDUSTRIAL

SANICIDE

QUATERNARY AMMONIUM GERMICIDE SANITIZING AGENT 

AGENT DESINFECTANT

For General Sanitization, Disinfection, Control of Bacteria, Mold
and Elimination of Disagreeable Odours Caused by Bacteria. 

Non-Flammable - Non-Volative - Non-Corrosive 
to Inanimate Objects - Odourless 

GUARANTEE: 

N-Alkyl (C12 40%, C14 50%, C16 10%) dimethyl  
benzyl ammonium chloride             10.0%

READ LABEL BEFORE USING 

REGISTRATION NO.  17812 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT 

DANGER

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN 

See side panel for additional precautions. 

DIN No.  599573

Net Contents         L

MADE IN CANADA 

EMPIRE INTERNATIONAL 
C.P./ Box 695, Streetsville, P.S. 

Mississauga, Ontario 
L5M 2C2 



ATLANTA  GEORGIA; SAN FRANCISCO CALIFORNIA;

 E. BRUNSWICK NEW JERSEY; U.S.A. 

SAN JUAN PUERTO RICO; SINGAPORE

 DIRECTIONS

For SANITIZATION of dishes, glassware, cooking utensils,
silverware, bottles, milk cans, dairy and food processing
equipment.  Clean with suitable detergent, rinse thoroughly, then
dip in a sanitizing rinse made with 32 mL of SANI-CIDE to 15 L of
water. 

For GENERAL DISINFECTION AND DEODORIZATION: hospital wards,
sickrooms, operating rooms, refrigerators, lavatories, urinals,
hoppers and floors.  Clean with suitable detergent and rinse
thoroughly.  Add 32 mL of SANI-CIDE to 4 L water.  Apply solution
freely over surfaces to be disinfected or deodorized. 

For DISINFECTING clothes, towels and linen:  Agitate for 10
minutes in a solution containing 32 mL of SANI-CIDE to 4 L of
water.  Completely immerse fabric.  Add all fabric to be treated
at one time.  13 L is sufficient for 5 kg of dry cloth. 

For BACTERIAL and MOLD CONTROL on walls and ceilings.  Apply to
moisten or dampen surfaces.  Clean thoroughly and rinse, then
sponge with solution containing 64 mL of SANI-CIDE per 4 L of
water.  Repeat application as necessary to maintain control.

NOTE:  Do not use in conjunction with soap or synthetic
detergents.  Materials to be disinfected should first be washed
and RINSED THOROUGHLY.  Avoid contamination of feed and
foodstuffs.

DANGER - EYE IRRITANT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Severe eye irritant.  May cause eye and skin damage.  Do not get
in eyes or on skin.  Wear goggles or face shield and rubber
gloves when handling.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contamination
of food. This product is toxic to fish.  Do not discharge
effluent into lakes, streams or ponds.

CAUTION

This product is not intended for use in potable water systems.

FIRST AID

In case of eye contact, immediately flush eyes with plenty of



water for at least 15 minutes then get medical attention
promptly.  In case of skin contact, flush skin with plenty of
water for at least 15 minutes.  Remove and wash contaminated
clothing before reuse.  If swallowed, do not induce vomiting,
drink large quantities of fluids and get medical attention
immediately. Do not reuse empty drums.  Rinse containers
thoroughly with water and discard or return to drum
reconditioner.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY 

NOT FOR RESALE 
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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